The University of Alabama in Huntsville Faculty Senate

Senate Resolution 19/20-02:
Parking Passes for Departmental/College Visitors

History: At FSEC Sept. 12, 2019; Passed First Reading that day as S.B. 435
[bookmark: _GoBack]	At Full Senate Sept. 19, 2019; Passed unanimously on Second Reading, becomes S.R. 19/20-02



WHEREAS, visitors are invited to UAH to work with faculty, staff, and students within the Departments and College, and

WHEREAS, many of the visitors to UAH are senior personnel within their respective industries, and

WHEREAS, it is a highly inefficient use of the visitors’ time to have to spend time stopping at a second location on campus to retrieve a parking pass, and

WHEREAS, many visitors may decide to visit a Department or College on less than 48 hours notice,

NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED:

UAH Departments and Colleges will have a supply of Visitor Parking Passes in their offices for use by Department and College visitors.  In addition, Department Chairs and Deans will be able to void parking tickets that visitors may have received.  Department Chairs and Deans can void parking tickets simply by signing that the parking tickets was received by a visitor on Department or College business.
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